
In addition to planning the DWOS event, Friends of the 
Atascadero Library is creating a float for the Colony Days 
parade scheduled October 17th. The parade theme is 
"Volunteers on Parade."  If you're interested in joining the fun 
and camaraderie of float construction, please email me at: 
jeannie@gregmalikregroup.com. Dance choreographer 
Christina Troxel has created the unique float design and will 
shepherd us through the building process. Special thanks to 
Mike at American West Tire Pros for the loan of his flat bed to 
house our float.  
  
In closing, I'd like to thank Bob Alberti for his leadership and 
guidance during his term as President. And, special thanks to 
Linda Zirk for accepting the reins as our new FOAL President. 
Friends of the Atascadero Library board members are some of 
the nicest folks around town and I feel blessed to be among their 
ranks.  
 


